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The ESOP Trustee has recently announced that the Internal Market will run on 31 July 2014. 

 

PwC has been appointed to the role of Market Administrator and has now written to all participants 

with information on how to take part in the market. 

 

Please note that the deadline for return of completed Forms to PwC is 5.00p.m. on Thursday 

24 July 2014. 

 

Should you have any questions for the Market Administrator (PwC) you can contact them in any of 

the following ways: 

 

Telephone: (01) 792 5551 

E-mail: esbesop@ie.pwc.com 

Post:  Registration Department, PwC, One Spencer Dock, North Wall Quay, Dublin 1 
 

 

 

You can contact the ESOP Office in any of the following ways: 

 

Telephone: (01) 702 7970 

E-mail: esop@esb.ie 

Website: www.esbesop.ie  

Post:  ESB ESOP Office, 43 Merrion Square, Dublin 2 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


